
Just a friendly reminder from the health office:

Classrooms are peanut and tree nut free.  Please send in a healthy snack that does not contain
these food items. Avoid candy, baked goods, trail mix, nut crackers and any other food
containing nuts.
Using a dedicated "snack bag" is a great way to make sure your child knows which food is
meant for snack time. Any questions please contact the health office. Have a great day!


